THE NORTH COAST NURSES COALITION P. O. Box 18477

Cleveland, Ohio 44118

northcoastnursescoaltion@gmail.com



May 1, 2015

Ms. Nicole Howell-Crawford Broken Connections 12832 Euclid Avenue East Cleveland, Ohio 44112

Dear Ms. Howell-Crawford;

On behalf of The North Coast Nurses Coalition, Inc. it is our pleasure to inform you that your name was placed in nomination by Jacquelyn Adams for recognition at our annual awards program for your work with *Broken Connections*. You have been selected as a 2015 recipient at our 6th annual "A Celebration for Unsung Heroes Awards". The program will be held on Sunday, May 31, 2015 at Karamu House, 2355 East 89th Street, Cleveland, Ohio. There will be a private reception from 1:00 pm -2:30pm and a 3:00pm matinee theatre performance of "The Wiz". Our theme for this year's celebration is "A Mission Born, A Destiny Continues" as we honor those individuals who reside and/or work in the Greater Cleveland community impacting the lives of others through their efforts and commitments.

Our organization was founded with the goal to impact the need for more diversity in the health care forum by collaborating with all health care professionals and interest groups. Our mission *is to provide health education and to advocate for equal access to healthcare services for all.*

As an honoree you will be our guest but we encourage you to invite family, friends and coworkers to come share the afternoon with you and the other 2015 award recipients. Tickets for additional guests are \$45 per person which includes the private reception and matinee theater performance at Karamu of "The Wiz".

Once again congratulations and we look forward to your positive response to attend. **Please RSVP no later than May 20, 2015**. Please contact me at (216) 789-4516 or northcoastnursescoalition@gmail.com for further information.

Yours in good health,

Linda Dove McIntyre, RN Executive Director, NCNC

Theresa Pollard, RN, BSN, MSHS President, NCNC

We are a 501c3 charitable organization. The proceeds from this annual event will benefit our Scholarship program and Community service projects